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& ELECTRIC COMPANY (U 902 E) for a Permit to 
Construct The TL 6975 San Marcos to Escondido Project 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that, pursuant to the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and 

General Order 131-D, Section XI.3.,1 I have this day served a true copy of the APPLICATION 

OF SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY (U 902 E) FOR A PERMIT TO 

CONSTRUCT THE TIE LINE (TL) 6975 SAN MARCOS TO ESCONDIDO PROJECT 

(VOLUME I OF II) has been electronically mailed and copies were also sent via Federal 

Express to Allison Brown, Public Advisor of the California Public Utilities Commission, and 

Edward Randolph, Director of the Energy Division of the California Public Utilities 

Commission.   

Executed this 15th day of November 2017 at San Diego, California. 

    By: /s/ Jenny Norin  
     Jenny Norin 

 
SERVICE LISTS: 
Allison Brown 
Public Advisor of the California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Edward Randolph 
Director of the Energy Division of the California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

                     
1 GO 131-D, Section XI.3. references the “CACD” for the Commission’s Advisory and Compliance 
Division, which is now identified by the Commission’s individual industry Divisions, (e.g., Energy 
Division).   
 

A1711010

FILED
11-15-17
04:59 PM


